M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ms. Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Jehan M. Ghouse, Purchasing Administrator
DATE:
December 3, 2018
RE:
Agreement to Use Von Lehman & Company as a Recruiter for the Finance Department
The Finance Department has evaluated information from several recruiters to fill the open position of Internal Controls and Process Auditor. Other means to locate and hire suitable candidates have been unsuccessful.  After consideration of qualifications, experience, and fees, Von Lehman Company is recommended as the vendor for the following reasons:

· Experience as a recruiter based on their primary role as Private and Public Accountants.

· Flexible fee structure:

· Time and Material not to exceed $14,700 per candidate

· Discount for additional candidates

· Competitive price structure compared to other recruiters

I recommend that this request be approved, as presented.

